
Dear Music Parent/Guardian/Caregiver,

Welcome back to school for the academic year of 2023-2024! My name is

Ms. Kaylee Kelsey; I am the new chorus and general music teacher here at Eugene

Brooks Intermediate School and Webutuck High School. I look forward to having

your musician in either general music, chorus, or perhaps even both! I have

exciting activities, songs, music-making opportunities, and more planned

throughout the year. I also have special reward systems for this year such as ‘Good

Noodle Awards’ for when students were particularly kind, helpful, or responsible

during class; similarly, Chorus students will be able to earn ‘Chorus Bucks’. This

year, I am implementing the ‘Cozy Corner’ where students can be approved to

bring a friend during lunch or study hall and read fun music magazines, complete

music puzzles, and even play instruments! This music classroom is a place where

they will explore, create, compose, perform, and build on their individual music

skills. I look forward to facilitating a wonderful music-making experience for your

students this year. If throughout the year you have any questions or concerns,

please do not hesitate to contact me. Let’s have a great musical year!

Best Regards,

Ms. Kaylee Kelsey

kaylee.kelsey@webutuck.org

845-373-4100 ext. 2408
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